
VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE PLANNING BOARD MEETING
December 28, 2021

The Village of Freeville Planning Board meeting scheduled for December 28, 2021 was
canceled. A Legal Notice of the cancellation was posted on the Village website
(https://freevilleny.org/notices/december-28-2021-planning-board-meeting-canceled/) and in
the local paper.

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah Rude
Village Deputy Clerk
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